
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• A bill sponsored by state Sen. Ted Gaines,
R-Rocklin, to name the Highway 50 interchange
at Hazel Avenue in Sacramento County as the
“Sen. Dave Cox Interchange” cleared the Senate
floor  with  unanimous  support.  Cox  was  once
Lake  Tahoe’s  rep  in  the  California
Legislature.

•  The  Douglas  County  Parks  and  Recreation  Department  is
recruiting officials and referees for youth flag football,
basketball and volleyball. Contact Anthony Davis for info –
(775) 782.9828 or adavis@co.douglas.nv.us.

• Here are the coming week’s roadwork schedules from Caltrans
– El Dorado-Tahoe, Sierra.

• On Aug. 13 at the Valhalla Boathouse Theatre in South Lake
Tahoe  Jesse  Kalin  will  take  center  stage  performing  his
original music in an intimate concert setting. The show starts
at 7:30pm. Tickets may be purchased online or by calling (530)
541.4975.

• On Aug. 15 from 6-8:30 is a meeting about all things Meyers.
It’s at the Lake Valley fire station in Meyers. Click on
the flyer for more info.
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